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From: cynthia meyer  
Sent: February 27, 2024 7:54 AM 
To: Clark, Brad <Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca>; Office of the Mayor 
<Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Jackson, Tom <Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca>; Ward 
1 Office <ward1@hamilton.ca>; Ward 13 <ward13@hamilton.ca>; Ward 2 
<ward2@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca; Cassar, Craig 
<Craig.Cassar@hamilton.ca>; Pauls, Esther <Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>; Beattie, Jeff 
<Jeff.Beattie@hamilton.ca>; Tadeson, Mark <Mark.Tadeson@hamilton.ca>; Francis, 
Matt <Matt.Francis@hamilton.ca>; Spadafora, Mike <Mike.Spadafora@hamilton.ca>; 
McMeekin, Ted <Ted.McMeekin@hamilton.ca>; Office of Ward 3 City Councillor 
Nrinder Nann <ward3@hamilton.ca>; Ward 4 <ward4@hamilton.ca>; Ward 8 Office 
ward8@hamilton.ca 
 
Subject: Stoney Creek low income housing 
  
Dear Mayor, Clerk and Councillors, 
 
Please reconsider the building of low income housing on this now infamous parking lot. 
We desperately need it. As councillor Danko says, the structure will provide parking 
spaces of its own so it’s not a total loss of parking spaces. 
We desperately need housing that is affordable. Just a block from my Ainsliewood 
home there are a few encampments in a dog park. It was heart breaking to see a 
crippled woman come out of her tent to accept some proffered food. 
Please walk the walk and vote for housing not cars. 
 
C. Meyer 
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